




  

CADTH Feedback on Draft Recommendation Page 2 of 6 
April 2021 

A QALY of $50,000 has been recommended as a threshold for this treatment. This threshold is 

unreasonable and unfairly punishes personalized oncology drugs. Patients with malignant pleural 

mesothelioma make up a small population of lung cancer patients and such the threshold used 

for larger population should not be applicable to smaller population such as this submitted drug. 

We ask CADTH to reconsider this threshold level. 

 

Unlike previous recommendations, Lung Cancer Canada was unable to review the full clinical and 

economic guidance, which help guide the feedback being provided. This information helps 

provide a clearer picture and explanation of the decisions taken. We hope to be provided with 

this information before the final recommendation is made. 

 

a CADTH may contact this person if comments require clarification. Contact information will not be included in any public 
posting of this document by CADTH. 
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CADTH noted this treatment would be considered cost-effective at $50,000 per QALY threshold. 

LCC believes this threshold would be unreasonable because unlike non-oncology drugs, in 

oncology and specifically with personalized medicine smaller groups and fewer patients are 

being treated. LCC hopes CADTH reconsiders this threshold. 

 

The patient group would also like to note the inability to review the full clinical and economic 

guidance. This guidance provides detailed information on the decision process and aids in the 

feedback provided. We hope CADTH reverts back to providing this information for review.  

 

a CADTH may contact this person if comments require clarification. Contact information will not be included in any public 
posting of this document by CADTH. 

  














